
 
 

 

                                      Headteacher:  Stav Stavrinou 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        Tuesday 14th June 2022 

Dear parents and carers. 

I am writing to invite you to a coffee morning on Friday 24th June at 9.15 with 

our Educational Psychologist - Blake Charlemagne.  

This is an opportunity for you to share and discuss possible needs of your child 

and explore solutions with Blake, whilst having a cup of coffee. It is also a good 

opportunity to meet other parents whose child may have similar needs to 

yours and share ideas and experiences.   

Your child does not need to have an EHCP or a Support Plan for you to attend, 

this is for anyone who would like advice from an expert on possible additional 

needs.  

I look forward to seeing you next Friday. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Rebecca Mortimer 

AHT & SENCO 

Crowland Road 

London 

N15 6UX 

Tel: 020 8800 4553 

frontdesk@crowland.haringey.sch.uk 

www.crowland.haringey.sch.uk 

  


